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More Reminders! 

Convivio/Party Reminder: As the holiday 

approaches, we are all excited to celebrate and 

share with our classmates. But please remember 
“Convivios” organized by students or teachers 

need to be approved by the principal. Teachers 
and students need to complete the “CTC Convivio 

Approval Form” two days in advance. 
The form is available in the main office. 
All “convivios” and mini parties/

celebrations need to be approved. 

“The capacity to learn is a gift; the ability to learn is a skill; the 

willingness to learn is a choice.”  
             -Brian Herbert  

 

 Reminders! 

 Mon. 12/11Explict 
Tues. 12/12 Export 

 Wed. 12/13 Implicit 
Thurs. 12/14 Income 
Fri. 12/15 Innovate 

TB Test Reminder!: If you have not 
submitted your TB test results, please do 
so immediately. Because you are en-
rolled and attending school, is very important for 
you to complete this requirement immediately. If 
you have any questions, please visit one of our 
registers office.  Please submit your TB test results 
to the main office as soon as possible. 

Word of the Day Academic 

Vocabulary (AWOD): 
Invite a Friend! Are you happy at Escuela Pop-
ular? If so, share your experience with a 
family, friend, partner, and/or co-workers. 
We are accepting enrollments now! 
Have them call our office at 408-275-
7191 for more information. 

Construction Updates! This week, 

the construction crew will be pouring 

concrete onto both new parking lots lo-
cated on White Rd. and near the cafeteria.   What 

you can expect to see is many trucks entering and 
exiting the construction site.  They have also in-

formed us that when they will be pouring the con-
crete there will be an asphalt-like 
smell.  Classrooms near the parking lots should 

keep windows closed.   All this will be happening 
so that in January upon our return both parking 

lots will be open for use!  We will have a parking 
plan to share with everyone before we 

leave for the break.  Any questions can be 
directed to Maestra Barocio or RC. 

Winter Vacation from December 22nd  
to January 16th.  

Don’t forget to mark  in your calendar that  Quar-
ter 3 begins on January 17th, 2018.  See you then! 
Enjoy the Holiday Vacations! ! 

 Quarter 2 Finals Exams are Tuesday, De-
cember19th to Thursday, December 21st. 

 

 Reminder minimum days on Wednes-
day, December 20th and Thursday, Decem-
ber 21st.  

* Student copies of the final exam schedule are now 
available at the main office. Study Hard & Good Luck! 
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Join the EP Challenge Club! 
 

We will be walking/running at the Alum Rock Park every 
Monday and Friday.  
 
Time: 3:30pm — 5:30pm 
 
Contact Maestro Nigel, Maes-
tro Sergio, or Maestra Olivia 
for more information. 

 

 Student Clubs! 

Escuela Popular High School Academies 
149 North White Rd 
San Jose, CA 95127 

Phone: 408-275-7191 
Fax : 408-275-7115 

Email: escuelapopular.org 

Join EP  Recycling Club! 
 
Meeting every Wednesday in 
room 204.  
 
Time : 1:20pm 

EP Challenge Club Adventures! 

AmazonSmile Donations:  
 

As the holiday approaches and if 
you shop at Amazon, please sup-
port Escuela Popular Del Pueblo 
by using smile.amazon.com. A por-
tion of your purchase comes back 
to your school. You can also use it 

throughout the year.  

Some Few Words from Maestro Roger Reguerin, Student Resource Advocate  

“Estinada Familia de Escuela Popular/ My Dearest Escuela Popular Family: 

It was a great pleasure to see those of you that made the effort to attend the wonderful event/play honoring our beloved 
founder Maestra Lidia Reguerin “Sembradora de la Luz”. Your presence really made it a wonderful success, not only by 

your attendance and participation but your appreciation for her hard work she endured in making Escuela Popular what 
it is today. Which is and continues to be the transformation of lives, for those who really need it, and most of all “making 

sure of giving voice” to the Hispanic community of East San Jose.  

Special thanks to the theatrical group comprised of students, teachers and staff.  Your hard work has touched me and my 

family deeply by all of your efforts in putting all this together, your grain of salt from each of you is deeply recognized, but 
most of all your enthusiasm whether your were acting or behind the scenes really showed your hard work and apprecia-

tion for Maestra Lidia’s hard work and our beloved educational institution. Special thanks also to the home grown teach-

ers that came and sang! 

I am sorry for those of you that could not make it to this wonderful event, as I am sure you all have your reasons. 

In solidarity, community and friendship, 

Roger Reguerin 

Student Resource Advocate 
Escuela Popular del Pueblo de San Jose” 

The Great Santa Run in San Francisco 2017! 

Escuela Popular 
Wishes You Happy 
Holidays from Our 
Family to Yours! 
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